
 

 

 
Hinsdale School Board Meeting 

Hinsdale School District  
January 6, 2016 

Police Department Conference Room 
6:30 PM 

 

Board Members Present: Holly Kennedy, Jeana Woodbury, Sean Leary, Tina McCosker and James 

O’Malley 

Administration Present: Wayne Woolridge, Superintendent; Patricia Bassett ; Mark Taft; Tom OConnor, 
Business Administrator; Ann Freitag, Principal; Joe Boggio, Principal; Deborah Child-Trabucco, Director of 
Technology 
 
Budget Committee members present: Wayne Gallagher (left at 6:55 pm) Lewis Major, Joe Conroy, Morris 
Klein, Dorianne Allman, Peter Zavorotny, and James MacDonell 
 
Discussion was had concerning the 2016-2017 budget.  Questions were asked and answered concerning the 

budget.   James MacDonell questioned where the Board was on the fire escape. Mark Taft explained the 

process that was being used to determine the next steps. Wayne Woolridge introduced himself and stated 

that building a plan concerning the space issues was one of his top priorities 

The school board left the budget committee meeting at 7:12 
 
I attest that this a true copy of the minutes: 
 
 
_________________________  approved on   ___________________ 
Ann Marie Diorio 
 
  
 
 
  
  
 
  


